
  Entering into the Public Agenda, Council President Thaxton declared the meeting in  

recess in order to conduct a public hearing which was in connection with the Amended Tax 

Increment Financing Plan related to the Hobbs’ Automotive Grandview Drive/Cannon Project, this  

the 2nd day of July, A.D., 2024.  

Council President Thaxton relinquished the floor to Mayor Magee and Laurence E. 

Leyens over the Cannon Project , who explained the purpose of the hearing .  Following 

the explanation, the floor was opened, all present were given an opportunity to present 

oral and/or written comments on the TIF Plan. There being no comments or questions, 

Council President Thaxton concluded the hearing and declared to proceed with the 

Council Meeting, this the 2nd day of July, A.D., 2024.  
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